
Kure Beach Shoreline Access, Beach Protection Committee 
 

Minutes of April 3, 2018  

 
Members Present                                                             Members Absent 

Dennis Panicali- Chair                                                     Mike Bledsoe 
Bill Moore- Secretary                                                       Ed White -Alternate 
Randy Bock                                                     
Patricia Edgecomb                                           
David Garceau    
Pat Triplett  
Joseph Whitley- Council Rep 
                                                                                          

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Panicali at 5:05PM in the Temporary Town Hall. 
 
Minutes from March 6th Meeting was approved 7 to 0. Motion made by Randy, seconded by Pat 
T.  
 
Public Input 
None 
 
Old Business  

a. Adopt-a- Beach Update- Pat T reported April was the time people are asked  to signed up again 
and commit to maintaining a section of the Beach for the upcoming year. She indicated she would 
report back next month on the status for the upcoming season. 

b. Sponsorship Opportunity program.- Tabled until May  
c. Signage update 

• Council approved funds for 13 signs 

• Signs have been picked and in the hands of the Public Works Department for installation 

• Notified by CAMA Rep (Batson) CAMA Permit required for sign installation. Additional 
cost for permits to be absorbed by the Town. In addition we must send out letters to the 26 
owners of property adjacent to proposed sign placement notifying them of our intention to 
place the signs and asking their input. Plan is to have signs in my Memorial Day. 

d. Revise SLAP Brochure 
     David Garceau volunteered to be the lead and to work on the revision of the SLAP Brochure. A 
discussion was held on suggestions where the brochure needed updating. David will report back 
next month as to final changes. 

e. 2018-2019 Budget request. 
     Dennis submitted a proposed budget for this committee for the 2018-2019 Fiscal Year. It is a 
total budget of $7675.  This includes $4900 for new beach signs including $1200 for sign 
installation. The remained of the proposed budget will be for sea oats purchase at $.65/ plant.  
    

New Business 

        A discussion was held on the ways to improve the Turtle Protection Program at Kure Beach. This 
includes ways to expand educational opportunities to both the permanent and visiting KB population. 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:26PM 
Respectfully submitted 
Bill Moore 
Secretary 


